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April 16, 2013

Ms. Pegi Christiansen
IN:SITE

4543 S. 113" Street
Milwaukee, WI 53228

Dear Ms. Christensen:

This letter is to confirm that the Neighborhood Improvement Development Corporation (NIDC),
an affiliate of the City of Milwaukee’s Department of City Development, has approved a
$20,000 Healthy Neighborhoods grant to IN:SITE to assist with the implementation of the Art on
Fond du Lac project which will be taking place during the Summer of 2013.

A requirement to be considered for a grant under the Healthy Neighborhoods Program is that
grantees secure at least a dollar for dollar match for all City/NIDC funds requested. The amount
of resources that IN:SITE and your partners have leveréged to carry out this project has been
impressive and NIDC is proud to support these efforts to improve this major corridor in the
Johnsons Park and Sherman Park Healthy Neighborhoods.

We look forward to working with you on this project throughout the summer. If you have
additional questions you may contact NIDC Community Outreach Liaison Vanessa L. Llanas at
414-286-5626.

Sincemly,
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Sam Leichtling
NIDC Program Director
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